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News

Groom Victory Covered in BNA

BNA reported on Groom Law Group’s victory in the Cooper v. 
Hewlett-Packard Co.case and how the Fifth Circuit Court upheld 
the District Court’s ruling in favor of the benefit plan. The article, 
“Split Fifth Circuit Finds Full and Fair Review Where Second 
Denial Looks at Part-Time Job,” was published by Meredith Z. 
Maresca on December 18, 2009.
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